
Please support HCR16. 

Animal shelters and rescue groups are brimming with healthy, happy, adoptable 

dogs of all sizes, shapes, colors, breeds.  They are just waiting for someone to take 

them home. 

With the help of legislation like HCR 16, we can spread the word about the 

benefits of adopting thereby reducing the number of dogs in shelters and also 

working toward the end of euthanasia for lack of space. 

Thank you for your time and attention to my email. 

Jeannie Peterson 

Cottage Grove OR 
 


